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June 9, 2017: Update 
The Department has issued the following update regarding the timeline for the State of 
Illinois Medicaid Managed Care Organization Request for Proposals: 

1. Offerors are reminded that future dates provided in the RFP timeline (RFP Section 
1.3) are intended to be approximate and are subject to change. This applies to the 
dates for oral presentations, the opening of financial proposals, and award 
announcements.  

2. In order to ensure an accurate, thorough review of each Offeror’s proposal, the 
Department is extending the timeline for evaluation of the technical proposals.  The 
Department estimates that this will move the oral presentations outlined in RFP 
Section 3.5 to the first part of July.      

3. In accordance with RFP Section 3.5.7, the Department will notify Offerors of their 
invitations to provide oral presentations no less than one (1) week prior to the 
scheduled date of the oral presentation.  
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